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Askin, Tim

From: Joan Gnadt <jgnadt@wi.rr.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 10:16 AM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: Leswing residence

Hello Mr. Askin,  
 
I was inquiring as to the state of the corrective actions that are being taken on the Leswing residence, specifically 
regarding the large rock which is at the end of our driveway. Jeff Leswing has indicated that he will move the rock 
northwards, but it is still relatively tall with respect to where it sits at the end of the driveway. Additionally, Jeff’s 
neighbor to the north, Angie indicates that the rocks that he has placed on the north aspect of his driveway have created 
problems for her. They lie very close to her driveway, are difficult to see when driving a car, and have caused damage to 
cars as well. Basically, the rocks that Jeff has placed on the north and south borders of his property have caused damage 
to vehicles. We would really like to see those rocks removed. 
 
Is there another hearing scheduled, or must he submit his plans again? 
 
Thanks,  
 
Joan Gnadt 
 


